Self-reliance survey report

The UBA Team of IIT Bhubaneswar, along with UBA Coordinator, Dr. Seema Bahinipati,
conducted a preliminary self-reliance survey in the Kansapada village on October 15, 2022. The
aim of this survey was to make them aware of the programs of the Skill Development Institute.
The village youths (11 in all) attended the survey at Sai Temple. First of all, they were explained
about the SDI program and given details about the courses, hostels, fees, and placements. They
were motivated to join the program as the courses could be of great help for their future, job
security, etc. Also, their queries were clarified as much as possible. Following this, a brief survey
was taken regarding their current qualifications, their skillset, their willingness to join any SDI
course, the skills they wanted to learn, their other interests, their contact details, etc. Now, as the
first step, the data collected will be worked upon to find interested youths who might be willing
to join SDI, and we will be following up with them to help them get admission at SDI.



